
WELCOME! 
To kick off the school year, I would like to briefly inform 

everyone about something called Football Friday. Every 
Friday during the high school season, it will be Football 
Friday. Students are encouraged to wear their football attire 
that supports any local, college, or NFL team. During morning 
meeting we will briefly discuss Northern’s schedule and make 
predictions for the upcoming game.  

In our classroom we have a “Community Wall.” If 
students attend a game or special event with family (it does 
not have to be a football game), they are encouraged to send 
in a picture to be displayed on our wall!  
 

Best regards,                                                                            
Mrs. Snyder 
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